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For Immediate release

Telecom Regulatory Authority of India

TRAI Releases Clarifications / Reconsideration of Recommendations
on 'Valuation and Reserve Price of Spectrum in the 700 MHz, 800
MHz, 900 MHz, 1800 MHz, 2100 MHz, 2300 MHz and 2500 MHz
bands'

New Delhi, 12th July 2016 - The Authority had sent its recommendations

on "Valuation and Reserve Price of Spectrum in the 700 MHz, 800

MHz, 900 MHz, 1800 MHz, 2100 MHz, 2300 MHz and 2500 MHz

bands" dated 27th January 2016 to the Department of

Telecommunications (DoT). On 1st April 2016, the DoT sought

clarifications/ reconsideration on some of the recommendations. After

considering the comments given by the DoT, the Authority furnished its

response to the DoT on 18thApril 2016.

In the light of developments taken place SInce 18th April 2016 and other

related facts, DoT vide letter dated 24th June 2016 sought reconsidered

opinion of the Authority on the Spectrum Usage Charges.

On 12th July 2016, the Authority has given response to the DoT on

Spectrum Usage Charges.

The response to the DoT has also been placed on TRAI's website

www.trai.gov.in

For any clarification/information Ms. Vinod Kotwal , Advisor (Finance and

Economic Analysis), TRAI may be contacted at Tel. No.+91-11-23230752

Fax No. +91-11-23236650 or email at advfea1@trai.gov.in or alternatively

at fa@trai.gov.in


